
CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS TO TRAFFIC
Terminal 1.5 Departures Level Barricade Phase 2

Saturday, January 19, 2019 through Saturday, March 29, 2020

BARRICADE RELOCATION
	 • On Saturday, January 19, 2019, nightly work to relocate the Departures Level curbside 	
	   barricade between Terminals 1 and 2 begins
	 • The relocated barricade, which will encompass the entire existing sidewalk at this area, is 	
	   expected to be complete by early March 2019
	 • It will remain in this position through late March 2020

PEDESTRIAN RE-ROUTE
	 • To maintain pedestrian traffic, a temporary sidewalk will be built over the innermost Drop-
	   Off / Pick-Up lane (nightly work, expected completion mid-February)
	 • While the temporary sidewalk is constructed, the existing sidewalk remains open

IMPACTS
	 • During temporary sidewalk construction and barricade relocation, up to three lanes will be 	
	   restricted nightly from 11PM to 4AM; traffic will be maintained at all times
	 • During nightly construction, passenger Drop-Off and Pick-Up are prohibited at this area

FINAL CONFIGURATION
	 • Upon completion of the relocation, one Drop-Off lane and three regular lanes of traffic will
	    be maintained
	       * Future intermittent lane restrictions at this area will be required for additional work related to this project. 	
	         Updated notice(s) will be issued as needed.
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